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 Acorn news in a nutshell 

We are always happy to hear from potential new volunteers. 

Contact the office on 01903 823893 or email office@acornworthing.org.uk 

www.acornworthing.org.uk 

Acorn is registered with easyfundraising.org.uk 

Please see our support page on our website for details and a link  

 

 
30 Years of Caring! 

Acorn Pregnancy Counselling Centre was started in March 1995 by two friends who wanted 

to offer support to women and girls who unexpectedly found themselves pregnant.  They 

worked from was a small room within a church building in Worthing.  Clients could drop in to 

talk about their situation in confidence.  The service expanded, took on more volunteers and 

a manager and moved to premises in Warwick Street. Counselling was also offered to those 

who had experienced abortion or miscarriage.  The service moved to Buckingham Road and 

then to St Dunstan’s Road. 

In addition to the counselling being offered, the volunteers were invited into a local 

secondary school to talk to pupils about pregnancy issues. These sessions were soon taken 

up by other schools and a team was formed to take lessons in almost all local schools from 

Littlehampton to Shoreham. 

Thousands of people have been impacted by this little charity in the last 30 years and we will 

be celebrating this on 29th March.  If you would like to join us, please contact the office for 

details.


